## MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE BEN HILL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HELD ON NOVEMBER 29, 2018 AT 11:00 AM IN THE BEN HILL COUNTY COURTHOUSE ANNEX

Those present for the meeting were as follow:

Steve Taylor	Chairman
Daniel Cowan	Vice-Chairman
Hope Harmon	Commissioner
John Mooney	Commissioner
Michael Dinnerman	County Manager
Donna R. Prather	County Clerk

Commissioner Bennie Calloway was absent.

Chairman Steve Taylor called the meeting to order.

## FY 2019 Proposed Budget

The Commissioners, County Manager Michael Dinnerman, and Chief Finance Officer Darlow Maxwell reviewed and discussed the FY 2019 proposed budget for the General Fund and Joint Services.

## **Board of Elections Appointment**

Chairman Steve Taylor recommended reappointing Dr. Tom Green to the Board of Elections. County Manager Michael Dinnerman stated he has almost completed his certification.

Meeting Adjourned	
	Steve Taylor, Chairman
	Donna R. Prather, County Clerk